
HB 2543 I want to express my outrage of HB 2543. The Government should not deny us of a protected right due to staffing 
inadequacy. Waiting weeks for back ground checks is unacceptable. The only reason this department is understaffed is due to 
politics. This is a shell game, moving officers and resources to other departments to cause high wait times. There should be no 
problem moving the resources to perform back ground checks in a timely manner.  There Should be less than an 8 hour wait time. 
The background check law is already not functioning as intended due to government mismanagement, and this bill actually sets the 
malfunction into statute. •Citizens of Oregon have already been stripped of 1st and 5th amendment civil rights by Kate Brown’s royal 
decrees. •To strip Oregon citizens of their 2nd amendment rights in addition falls under the definition of Tyranny. Vote “NO” on HB 
2543.


